BV Community Resources Board Attention: Ben Heemskerk

Dear Community Resources Board,

The BV Quad Riders are in full support of the Recreational Access Management Plan for the Bulkey Valley. The club has over 40 members with a big interest in developing trails for quad riders across the Bulkey Valley, not only for members but also for non-members. The club also recognizes and supports the needs of the other groups such as snowmobilers, backpackers, guide-outfitters, etc. The club's representative Ed Hinchcliffe has been keeping the club informed on the activities with RAMP. The club will support the completion of a summer RAMP, and will take a role as both a participant and supporter of the process. This would be a good start to resolving outstanding recreational issues in the Bulkley Valley.

Yours Truly

Dan Rebbetoy President of the BV Quad Riders